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Licensing

From:
Sent: 31 May 2023 10:53
To: Licensing
Subject: Asda Express at 512-514 Wimborne Road East, Ferndown BH22 9NG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Kathryn

Dear Sir, 
 
My wife and I live at Although our is in

run along Wimborne Road East. The hedge is already seen by 
some as a suitable place to deposit rubbish. Others see Road as an opportunity for a spot of careless 
parking when parking on the main road is full. 
 
This area is predominantly residen�al, with a few small businesses, including three modest food takeaway outlets. All 
these businesses close at reasonable hours. We feel that the permission for the Asda Express store is already a huge 
failure of planning and we are concerned about increased traffic, parking, noise, li�er and the commercial risk to two 
small convenience stores - SAM News at 510 Wimborne Road East, as well as the SPAR stores on Ameysford Road. 
 
We are horrified by the proposed extended alcohol licence and the proposed permit for late night refreshment. This 
seems almost like an incitement to noise and bad behaviour, to the serious inconvenience of residents over quite an 
area. We cannot see any jus�fica�on for such a licence and strongly oppose it. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
Appendix 2 rep 7


